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Terms of Reference 

on

Qualifications Framework
	Name of the Working Group 

Subgroup on Qualifications Framework

	Contact persons (proposed Co-Chairs)
TBC

Co-chair(s) will be members of the working group on Implementation of Structural Reforms.

	Composition 
6-8 participants


	Purpose and/or outcome 

The Qualifications Frameworks group is mandated to review national qualifications frameworks and to include short cycle qualifications in the overarching framework of qualifications for the European Higher Education Area (QF-EHEA).

	Reference to the Yerevan Communiqué
· to include short cycle qualifications in the overarching framework of qualifications for the European Higher Education Area (QF-EHEA), based on the Dublin descriptors for short cycle qualifications and quality assured according to the ESG, so as to make provision for the recognition of short cycle qualifications in their own systems, also where these do not comprise such qualifications;

· to review national qualifications frameworks, with a view to ensuring that learning paths within the framework provide adequately for the recognition of prior learning.

	Specific tasks 

· To review national qualifications frameworks, with a view to ensuring that learning paths within the framework provide adequately for the recognition of prior learning,

· To include short cycle qualifications in the overarching framework of qualifications for the European Higher Education Area (QF-EHEA), based on the Dublin descriptors for short cycle qualifications and quality assured according to the ESG,

· To follow up discussions and cooperate with the EQF Advisory Group.

	Reporting 

Minutes of working group meetings will be made available to the BFUG (by the Bologna Secretariat). 

BFUG should also receive regular reports and updates. 

To allow for good communication with the BFUG as a whole and for the necessary consultations, progress reports should be submitted at least three weeks before each BFUG meeting. In between BFUG meetings, updates can be circulated by the Bologna Secretariat via e-mail.
The draft final report/conclusions will be presented and discussed during the BFUG meeting in the second half of 2017.

	Meeting schedule:  
TBC

	Liaison with other WGs’ and networks’ activities



	Additional remarks
Liaison with the EQF Advisory Group.
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